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Mission	
  expenditure	
  in	
  2013	
  
	
  
In	
  	
  2013	
  the	
  Court	
  	
  awarded	
  	
  grants	
  totalling	
  	
  £295,951,	
  comprising:	
  
	
  
Canada	
   C$	
  287,500	
  (£179,027)	
  
	
  
West	
  Indies	
   US$	
  182,500	
  (£116,924)	
  
	
  
In	
  	
  Canada,	
  grants	
  were	
  	
  given	
  	
  to	
  the Anglican Council of Indigenous Peoples, 
the	
  Vancouver	
  	
  School	
  	
  of	
  Theology,	
  	
  the Sandy Saulteaux Resource Centre, the 
Henry	
  	
  Budd	
  School	
  for	
  	
  Ministry, National Indigenous Ministries,	
  the	
  dioceses	
  	
  of Algoma, the 
Anglican	
  	
  Parishes	
  	
  of	
  	
  the	
  Central	
  	
  Interior,	
  	
  the	
  Arctic,	
  	
  Athabasca, Brandon,	
  British 
Columbia,	
  Caledonia,	
  	
  Calgary,	
  Edmonton,	
  	
  Huron LAIC,	
  	
  Keewatin,	
  	
  Moosonee,	
  	
  Nelson	
  	
  (RC), 
Ontario,	
  	
  Qu’Appelle,	
  	
  Quebec,	
  Rupertsland,	
  	
  Saskatchewan, Toronto	
  	
  and	
  Yukon.	
  
	
  
In	
  	
  the	
  	
  West	
  	
  Indies,	
  	
  grants	
  were	
  	
  made	
  	
  to	
  Codrington	
  College	
  	
  and	
  to	
  	
  the	
  	
  dioceses	
  
of	
  	
  Barbados,	
  	
  Belize,	
  	
  Guyana,	
  	
  Jamaica and the Cayman Islands,	
  North	
  Eastern	
  Caribbean 
and	
  Aruba,	
  	
  Trinidad	
  and	
  	
  Tobago	
  and the	
  Windward	
  	
  Islands.	
  
	
  
	
  
Visit	
  by	
  a	
  member	
  of	
  the	
  Court	
  to	
  Canada in 2011	
  
	
  
Mr Charles Talbot, 	
  a	
  	
  member	
  	
  of	
  	
  the	
  	
  Court,	
  	
  made	
  	
  a	
  	
  visit	
  	
  to	
  Canada	
  between 
25 September and 10 October 2011	
  to	
  discuss	
  	
  recent	
  	
  projects	
  	
  funded	
  by	
  the	
  
Company	
  	
  and	
  	
  to	
  give	
  	
  any	
  necessary	
  advice	
  about	
  future	
  	
  grant	
  	
  applications. 
He was fortunate to be able to attend the Council of the North at Pinawa near 
Winnipeg and visited First Nations Communities in the Dioceses of Keewatin, 
Ontario, Algoma, Toronto and Huron.  In addition he met the National 
Indigenous Bishop, the Primate and his predecessor.	
  
	
  
Visit	
  by	
  a	
  member	
  of	
  the	
  Court	
  to	
  the	
  West	
  Indies in 2012	
  
	
  
The Revd Colin Fox, a member of the Court, visited Dioceses in the West Indies 
from 6 to 22 February 2012.  He was made welcome in Jamaica, where he visited 
Buff Bay, St Margaret’s Bay, Port Antonio, Kingston and other parishes.  In Belize he 
met Bishop Wright and saw St John’s Cathedral and preached at Christ the Good 
Shepherd, Lord’s Bank.  He also went to Orange Walk and Corozal, followed by 
Santa Elena and Belmopan.  In the Diocese of the Bahamas and the Turks and 
Caicos Islands he was met by Bishop Boyd and visited Bishop Michael Eldon School 
and several parishes on Grand Bahama.  On New Providence he visited St James, Adelaide. 
 
Visit	
  by	
  a	
  member	
  of	
  the	
  Court	
  to	
  Canada in 2013	
  
	
  
Mr David Scott, Treasurer of the New England Company, visited Canada from  
19 September to 3 October 2013.  He went to Lytton for the induction of the 
new priest and talked to Bishop Mark MacDonald.  He visited the Anglican 
Parishes of the Central Interior and the Vancouver School of Theology.  He  
attended the Council of the North which took place in Calgary and was later 
welcomed at the Sandy Saulteaux Spiritual Centre.	
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